
Moville City Council 
FEBRUARY 17, 2016 
 
Mayor James Fisher called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Roll Call: Nate Bauer, Bruce 
Schmidt, Tom Conolly are present this evening and Jake Thomas and Kirk Lubbers are absent.  
Conolly motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by Bauer; Schmidt motioned to approve 
minutes from 2/3/16 seconded by Conolly; Bauer approved bills in amount of $64,492.52, 
seconded by Conolly, Conolly motioned to approve Treasurer’s Report for January, seconded by 
Bauer, All motions were approve and accepted;  
 
Police Department update by Bill Brooks; Public Works update by Mike Weaver; 
 
Scott Gernhart and Mike Weaver reviewed the proposed reconstruction of the street and storm 
sewer in front of City Hall and adding new storm sewer on the south side of Main Street from 
City Hall east to South 3rd street with repairs made to Pearl Street, and South Second Street 
also.  The Project would impact parking in front of businesses but the sidewalk would remain 
open at all times.  After the discussion Conolly motioned to table until the whole council is 
present to discuss again in detail, seconded by Schmidt, all ayes motion carried. 
 
Schmidt motioned to approve the second reading of ordinance to adopt International Property 
Maintenance Code, seconded by Conolly, all ayes motion carried; 
 
Bauer motioned to approve the second reading of amendment to ordinance concerning 
amendment for Trailer & Dumpster Parking on street, seconded by Schmidt, all ayes motion 
approved;  
 
Conolly motioned to approve the second reading of amendment to ordinance concerning Snow 
Parking seconded by Bauer, all ayes motion carried. 
 
Conolly motioned to approve liquor license for Misty’s Bar & Grill, seconded by Bauer, all ayes 
motion carried.  
 
With no further business, Conolly motioned to adjourn seconded by Bauer, all ayes, motion 
approved, meeting closed at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Jackie Stender  James Fisher  
City Clerk  Mayor 


